COP Y.

Dear Sirs,

I auly receiveq your letter of the 25th ultimo, enclosing
& repbort on the boilers and low pressure cylinder of the Steamer
"ABD EL KADIR®, and have to tnank you for the trounble Vo1 have been
£00id enough to take in connection with this matter,

I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary,

Yessrs.Gray, lackenzie & 80,4

Bussoreahn,

Lo~ 0037




